
 
 
June 24, 2007 
 
To: 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Colubia, MD 
 
FCC ID: VECLB200 
 
TIMCO Engineering, Inc. 
849 NW State Road 45 
Newberry, FL 32669 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to ascertain that the ST Electronics Module LB200 has been the unit used for 
conducting FCC 15.249 compliance testing. 
 
If you have any question or concerns, please contact me. 
 
 


